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OCEAN VIEW, DE 19970

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor
Town Council Members

FROM: Kenneth L. Cimino
Director of Planning, Zoning & Development

VIA: Carol S. Houck
Town Manager

DATE: March 8, 2022

SUBJECT: Discussion, Consideration and Possible VVoting on a Recommendation to
Reappoint Ken Sigvardson to Serve on the Planning and Zoning Commission

Background: Mr. Sigvardson is an essential member of the Planning & Zoning Commission
whose term has expired.

Recommendation: It is therefore recommended that the Mayor & Council reappoint Ken
Sigvardson to another term on the Planning and Zoning Commission expiring 5/2026.



